
           

AGC Men’s Night 2019 

 

This year our famous “AGC MEN’S NIGHT” will be undergoing a bit of a change. The same weekly games 

will be played, the same weekly debauchery will take place, but there will be a standings system in place 

so we can continue the competitive fun throughout the entire summer! Here is how it will work: 

1. Players will pay $5 per week to play ($4 will go towards yearly prizes and $1 will go toward 

weekly giveaways). The yearly prize money will be awarded in the form of gift cards to the club 

at the end of season wind up. These prizes will be split into 2 categories based on number of 

games played (ex: 10+ games division and 9 or less division) 

 

2. We will be playing the same types of games that we always have. The main difference is that 

now the top 5 teams from each week will be awarded points. Each player on the team will 

receive the same amount of points (ex: every player on 1st place team will all receive 50 points). 

The point system will work as follows: 

 

- 1st place – 50 points for each player on team 

- 2nd place – 30 points for each player on team 

- 3rd place – 20 points for each player on team 

- 4th place – 10 points for each player on team 

- 5th place – 5 points for each player on team 

 

3. On top of the points awarded, there will be $1 from each player each week set aside for Glen to 

use to give away weekly prizes (ex: golf balls, pitcher of beer for table, one drink each, etc.) 

 

4. Winners will all be announced every Thursday night after we play, and standings will be updated 

and posted by mid day Friday. 

 

SKINS GAME 

There will continue to be an optional $5 skins game on Men’s night. However this year it will be 

played using 50% handicaps to encourage higher handicap players to take part. 

 

 

 



 

Weekly 50/50 Draw 

There will be a 50/50 draw every week this year. 50% of the weekly pot will be given away to the 

drawn winner, the other 50% will be accumulated each week and paid out as prize money for the 

end of the year wind up putting contest (instead of OLFP money). 

 

OLFP 

The OLFP will still be around this year but also in a new format. If you wish to try and make the 

OLFP, there will be a sign up at the bar after our 18 holes are complete. One attempt for $2 and 

three attempts for $5. If nobody makes the putt that week, the pot carries over and it could grow 

and grow week after week. When somebody makes the putt, they take whatever is in the pot! 

 

The idea behind the yearly format is to encourage weekly participation, reward regular participation 

and hopefully have more engagement in the games from week to week. 

Some rules to remember: 

1. Please remember to fill in your scorecards as accurately and completely as you can. This leads 

to scoring being done faster and results being reported to the group quicker 

2. Please turn in your scorecards for the weekly games UPSTAIRS TO BLAIR MOONEY 

3. Please turn in your skins (or possible skins) to PROSHOP STAFF so they can award those 

quickly as well 

 


